
 Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

By now, you have hopefully received a letter from 

Bishop Lucia regarding this year’s HOPE Appeal. As 

I said in my homily at Mass last weekend, I believe 

this is a powerful way for us, as the Church, to give  

witness to the world around us that we, even in times 

of difficulty, always seek to help others in need. The 

temptation is great to just think about ourselves or our 

loved ones, but Jesus calls us to something more. The 

HOPE Appeal ministries reach out to those who are 

most vulnerable in our community, the young, the  

elderly, the sick, the poor, the imprisoned, the  

immigrant; when we do for them, Jesus tells us, we do 

for Him. I would ask that each of us pray asking the 

Lord how He wants us to respond to the Bishop’s 

HOPE Appeal; if we feel He is calling us to support 

the HOPE Appeal, let us pray that our generosity may 

reflect how generous God is to us. 

 

Please remember that the Parish Offices will be closed 

this coming Monday, October 12, for Columbus Day. 

I am so grateful for the wonderful parish staff at both 

parishes. Everybody works so hard, especially during 

this pandemic, to serve the needs of our parish  

families. I, they, and all of you, will be able to relax 

over the long weekend. 

 

You are all in my prayers each day; please pray for 

me. 

 

   In Christ, 

   Fr. Caruso 

BEREAVEMENT 
 

Please remember in your prayers, Raymond   

Huff, Jr. and Arlene Luckette, Fr. Chris  

Ballard’s grandmother, who passed this week.  

Our deepest sympathy to their families.  

May they rest in peace. 

Serving our Country 
Always keep in your prayers all our brave servicemen and 

women.  Anthony Cangemi, Richard L. Cooper, Jack 

McAndrew, Matthew McAndrew, Bryan M. Oakes & 

Rob Smith. 

     Spaghetti Supper !!  
NOW TAKING ORDERS!!! 

 
It’s not too early to place your orders for 

Spaghetti Supper… take-out and  

delivery!!!! 

 

We are doing all take-out and delivery for this year’s 

spaghetti supper!!! We have a safe and wonderful 

plan…You never leave your car!! 

We are planning on preparing for about half of our 

usual meals. So it’s not too soon to get your orders 

in!!! You can call anytime now through Nov. 3rd to 

either the parish office 315-422-7163 or the School 

Office 315-422-8548. Or drive through that day to 

place your order. We will have a traffic pattern around 

the school and church buildings for ordering and pick 

up without leaving your cars!!!  (Preorders will have a 

different location on site as to minimize your wait 

time). We have a plan!!!!!! Please spread the word!!!! 

Thanks for believing and supporting us! 

 

The price for individual take outs will be the same as 

the past few years..$10.00, and we are offering half 

trays that serve a generous portion for 6 (spaghetti, 

meatballs, salad, loaf of bread, and dessert) for $50.00. 

 

We want to thank everyone that are continuing their 

incredible support for this all important fundraiser. 

Sponsors, donors, volunteers…Thank you!!! In this 

vein we can’t stress enough the importance of staying 

within your comfort level with this year’s event.  

Support can come in many forms...sponsoring and  

donating, (notes will be enclosed in each take out, and 

signage with your name or company name will be 

posted outside the school where orders will be picked 

up). Helping in the kitchen making sauce, prepping the 

night before, working the take out stations in the  

cafeteria, working outside with traffic flow for pick-

ups, doing deliveries, or just as important…..by order-

ing take out and spreading the ‘take out word’ to fam-

ily, friends and coworkers. Thank you for  

whatever support you are comfortable with!!!! 
 

 

If you have any questions, or if you would like  

information on volunteering, donating or sponsoring, 

please call Lucy at Parish Office 315-422-7163.  
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Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Joan Rey 

Requested By  

Cousins, Corinne and Tom Ferrante 

  
 Eucharistic Angels  

 Living Prayers for 

Gino Fabrizi 

Requested With Love By 

The Fabrizi Family 

This Week  We Remember...  

Monday: October 12 
9:00 am  

12:00pm 

There is NO MASSES today   LABOR DAY 

Tuesday: October  13 
9:00 am  

Camilla DiBello/Daughter, Julia 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Wednesday: October  14 
9:00 am  

Vincent Pitonzo, 2 Yr. Ann/Anthony, Lisa and Andrew 

      Caimano 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Thursday: October  15 
9:00 am  

Mario DeSantis (B)/The Blasi Family 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Friday: October  16 
9:00 am  

Alex J. Cimino, Sr., W. Ann/Michelle 

12:00pm 

For the Parishioners of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Saturday: October 17 
4:00 pm 

Robert Fletcher/Mike and Donna Berthoff 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 
 

5:30 pm 

Bob Smith/Rosemary Connors 
 

Sunday: October 18 
7:30 am 

Joe Lore (B)/Wife, Josie and Family 

Michael Iacampo/Edda 

Eugene Penizotto, Jr. (B)/ Wife, Kathleen 

 

9:00 am 

Robert Greenfield/The Family 

Bernie Sobon, Sr./Norm and Pat Jaquin 

Margaret and Irving Geiger/Marilyn Ferretti 

Raymond Frigo, Jr./Schefter Family 
 

11:30 am 

Libby Scalzo, 1 Yr. Ann/Betty Toia 

Larry Sunser/Son, John 

Len and Helen Malinowski/Friends, Lou and Annette 

Amy Pennacchia (B)/Husband, Lou 

Laurie Mezzalingua/John Minozzi 

Antoinette Musolino, 1 Yr. Ann/The Pennacchia Family 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Income shown is for the week of  October 4th.   Please 

contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions about our 

parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection:  $5,513.00 

              

SJ/HT Collection:  $4,630.00 

 

     Thank you to all those parishioners who have  

faithfully been mailing their envelopes because they 

still cannot attend Mass. If you have been away or 

have been unable to attend Mass, please remember to 

send your donation to the Parish Office. We appreciate 

whatever you can do to help with expenses. 

 
 
 
 

 

This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 

Joe Montreal 
Requested By 
Mary Cellini 
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Are you ready for some good news from CAP? 

We are two weeks into the school year and doing our 

part social distancing, wearing masks, etc.  

Congratulations to our teachers for their innovative 

ideas such as taking students outdoors for classes. The 

students are working hard. We appreciate the prayers 

of all the parishioners in the past and hope they will 

continue to do so throughout the semester. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  October 17-18 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. R. Fabrizi 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. M. Iannettone 

9:00 am St.J/HT L. Primerano 

11:30am OLP/St.P. M. Merola 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 
 

Ushers at St. John/Holy Trinity: 

5:30 pm D. Smith, D. Takarz, K. Schotthoefer 

  and A. Chouinard 

9:00 am D., B. & A. Chouinard  

Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our parish 

serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God helps to 

guide their decisions and to keep them safe as well. 

We pray for,  Dr. Patrick Abt, Alisa Albanese, PA, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS, Ross Mathewson, 

Nurse, Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, Nurses, Robert C. 

Palucci, Nurse, Dr. Alyssa Toia, Stacy Toia, Nurse, 

and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

Family Perspective 

 

      Today’s Gospel speaks about “unworthy wedding 

guests.” What makes a “worthy” guest? Presence and 

presents are not enough. The greatest gift we can give 

is support to the couple as they voyage through life 

together because marriage naturally contains within it 

the fields of disappointment. Think of the weddings 

you have attended. Have you been a “worthy guest?” 

VOCATIONS 
 

“Many are called, but few are chosen.” Are you  

considering a vocation to proclaim the word of God as 

a priest or consecrated religious? Call Fr. Jason Hage 

at 315-470-1468 or write: vocations@syrdio.org. 

Let us Pray 
Please remember in your prayers the sick of our two 

parishes and all those in hospitals, nursing homes and 

the home bound.   
  

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Shawn  

Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Margaret Brigandi, Antonietta 

Briggs, Lena Campanino, Rosaria Campolo, Robert 

Capria, Rosemarie Capriotti, Cheryle Cacchione, Lucy 

Copani, Catherine Cushman, Grayce Costantini, Linda 

Deapo, Joni Uva DelGiorno, Peter DiBello, Gen  

DiMento,  Ginny & Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Dan 

Fahey, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen Gangemi, 

David Gehres, Gladys Graham, Joseph Guinto, Jeanne 

Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory 

Jones, Mattia Kinslow, Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, 

Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri,  

Joanne Loughney, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm  

MacKenzie, Madge Maffei, Peggy Miccinelli, Bill  

Moran, Michael Morga, Jean Padden, The Pavia  

Children, Sandy Pisani, Frank Procopio, Cathy Galutz 

Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. 

Suppes, Barbara Traino, Shelly Visco, Matthew  

Watkins, Samuel and Sue Wilson. 

2020 HOPE APPEAL 
 

Our annual appeal funds ministries, programs 

and services that help thousands across Central 

New York. You have received a letter from Bishop 

Lucia asking for your support of  the HOPE Appeal. 

Please review the HOPE Appeal brochure and  

prayerfully consider making the most generous gift 

possible. You may bring your pledge/donation or mail 

it to the Parish Office.  If you did not receive the 

HOPE Appeal mailing, it will be coming soon or have 

any questions about the HOPE Appeal, please call the 

Parish Office, 315-422-7163.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Belated Happy Birthday wishes go out to our fellow 

parishioner, Cindee Musumeci. Hope you had a great 

day!! 

Lord Jesus, it’s hard to be friends at a distance. 

Forgive me for neglecting time with you. Remind me 

of how refreshing your presence is and how much I 

need to spend time in prayer.   Amen 
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REMINDER: MONDAY, OCTOBER  12TH  

PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED  TO 

CELEBRATE LABOR DAY. 

Religious Education Update 

 

HOMESCHOOLING 
 

 The Confirmation will take place at St. Daniel’s 

Church, 3004 Court St. at 6:00 pm. Bishop          

Cunningham will be officiating 

 Confirmation class of 2020-21 will begin on    

Sunday, October 18th in the school cafeteria from 

10:35 –11:25 am. Enter through the front doors 

under the canopy and Covid requirements will be 

taken and masks and social distancing will be    

required at all times. 

 First Communion class of 2020-21 will begin on 

Sunday, October 25th in the school cafeteria from 

10:35 –11:25 am.  Enter through the front doors 

under the canopy and Covid requirements will be 

taken and masks and social distancing will be    

required at all times. 

 Tote bags for all students with books and teaching 

instructions will be distributed in October.            

Details to follow. 

    Mary Beth Meade, DRE 

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Religious Education 

 

     St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity will start in  

person Religious Education classes on Sunday,  

October 18th from 9:45 to 10:45 am. We will be 

having classes from Pre K (4 years old) to  

Confirmation II. If you wish to have your child  

participate, and have not spoken with me yet, please 

call me at 315-420-6357. 

     Be assured that all CDC Covid 19 requirements 

will be strictly enforced to maintain the safety of all 

the students and teachers. If you have any concerns 

for your child’s safety, please contact me at the above 

number so we can discuss your concerns. 

     I am confident if we all work together (parents,  

students, teachers and staff) we can provide a healthy 

and successful Religious Education program for your 

children. I would like to thank everyone in advance 

for their anticipated cooperation during this “new  

normal” process. 

    Betty Warren, DRE 

Bishop James Moynihan Pro-Vita Award 
 

This award seeks to honor Bishop Moynihan’s legacy 

by granting two $1,000 and one $500 scholarships to 3 

high school seniors who graduate in 2021 and reside in 

the Syracuse Diocese. The scholarships will apply  

toward college tuition/expenses. Funds will be awarded 

based on submissions answering the following: Why 

are you Pro-Life & How will You help build a  

culture of life?  Submissions may be video, essay, 

song, music, pictures, art (limited to 2 minutes or 500 

words). Work must be submitted by email to:  

familyrespectlife@syrdio.org by October 19th. Awards 

will be presented at the Cathedral on October 29th. The 

contest is open to all Catholic students who reside in 

and attend private or public schools in the Syracuse  

Diocese. 

CALLING ALL RECIPES!!!!! 
 

ARE YOUR RECIPES IN??? Thank you to everyone 

that have already submitted recipes for our new  

cookbook and to those on the committee that are  

helping to sort and type!!!OH WOW ARE WE  

RECEIVING SOME TRULY DELICIOUS  

LOOKING recipes!! I have to admit I haven’t been 

able to resist using a few already. 

 Hopefully everyone found the submission form in the 

last bulletin and will be sending in your recipe(s). We 

would love for you to be part of what is sure to be a 

treasure. If you have any questions or need more 

forms, please let us know at the parish office 315-422- 

7163 or pick them up in the back of church!  

We are also going to have a section of the cookbook  

dedicated to in memory of or in honor of for our loved 

ones that perhaps taught us, inspired us or left us with 

knowledge, appreciation and love for cooking/baking 

(and eating). They will be $10.00 a submission.  

All recipes and In Honor of / In Memory of            

submissions are due November 1!! 


